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To whom it may concern,
Where do the rights of the mother end and the rights of the child start?
These proposed changes to our abortion laws say very little about the rights of the unborn child.
From the moment of conception, the child's life is at the mercy of its mother. Motherhood is a gift and a 
 responsibility. Making abortion the desired action for an unplanned pregnancy and allowing even late term
 abortion devalues life.
Our government should be doing everything it can to convey the message that children are a blessing not a
 burden.
Please, instead of making late term abortions acceptable, let's make adoption laws easier and promote the right
 of a conception to life.
Yours sincerely,
Carol McNally

Sent from my iPhone
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